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Ref: AGM  Notice 2021 

 

 
 

Cardonald Primary Parent Forum, 

 

The AGM of Cardonald Primary School Parent Council will be held on Tuesday 7th 
September 2021 at 1930 via the online platform Zoom due to the continued current 
restrictions.  
 
As per our Constitution we are giving a minimum of 2 weeks advance notice to the parent 
forum of our annual AGM.  
 
We would like to invite all Parents & Carers of Cardonald Primary Children to join us on 
the date above. If you wish to join then please email info.cardonaldpc@gmail.com  and 
the login details will be emailed out prior to the meeting. Due to security, only 
participants who have requested to join will be allowed to login on the night.  
 
 

Kind Regards 
 

 
 

Ronnie Jamieson 

Chairperson  

Cardonald Primary Parent Council. 
 

Website: Cardonald Primary School (cardonald-pri.glasgow.sch.uk                      Twitter: @cardonaldpc 
 

Facebook: Cardonald Primary Parent Council                                      Email: info.cardonaldpc@gmail.com 
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